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Message from the Guest Editors

Dear Colleagues,

Digital pathology is now a remarkable field of innovation in
the current diagnostic setting, with education and research
changing the paradigm of microscope-based pathology. At
present, digitized pathologic images stored in the cloud
can be easily transmitted and further analyzed by
computer-aided pathology systems making use of
technologies such as machine learning algorithms and
deep neural networks helping in the disease classification,
biomarker discovery, and prognosis prediction. In the
turnaround of this digital revolution, the aim of this Special
Issue is to publish original research works and reviews on
the topic of veterinary digital pathology and applied
artificial intelligence systems.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Veterinary Sciences (ISSN 2306-7381) is an international
and interdisciplinary scholarly open access journal that
aims at publishing research in all fields of veterinary
medicine in a democratic way. We encourage scientists to
publish their original research articles, reviews,
communications, and short notes in as much detail as
possible. Articles submitted that involve subjecting animals
to unnecessary pain or suffering will not be accepted, and
all articles must be submitted with the necessary ethical
approval (please refer to the Ethical Guidelines for more
information).
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